
                      NOTICE 
 
The Louisville Fire Protection District Board of Directors  
will hold a work session at 6:00 p.m., on September 14, 2023 
at Station 1, 1240 Main St., Louisville, Colorado. The purpose 
of this meeting is to attend a promotional ceremony. 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 


